
 ​February 24, 2017 
     ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. 
We are continuing to study the Eucharist and Parts of the Mass in Religion. We began Superkids Unit 4 
Week 4 in Reading, enjoying the trade book ​Betsy Who Cried Wolf​. In math we continued exploring 
numbers to 1,000. We are finishing our biography bag research project in Social Studies. In science we 
continued learning about fossils and extinction and created our own fossils! Instead of a million years, 
students will discover their fossils in a million seconds! ​Students should be taking one Accelerated 
Reading test each week. If you are interested in placing a Scholastic Book Order, please do so by March 
13, 2017. 
       Next week, on​ Thursday, March 2 is Read Across America Day. To celebrate we will be having a 
school wide reading time from 7:30-8:00. Students may bring a pillow, blanket, stuffed animal, and wear 
slippers. No pajamas please. We look forward to celebrating Dr. Seuss! 
      As we move closer to the sacrament of First Eucharist, we are busy in class learning about the 
sacrament and parts of the Mass. This is such a great time for your child to see what they are learning. 
We hope you are able to join us at Mass each weekend to share in the celebration and share that with 
your child. Please let us know if there are any questions you may have during these final months of 
preparation. It will be here before we know it! First Eucharist banners were sent home today. Please see 
the email from Janet Mijka with directions. Lent begins next week. Please join us for Ash Wednesday 
Mass at 8:15 am. 
      ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 
Language Arts Superkids Unit 4 Week 4 (Spelling Test Tuesday, February 28), Unit 5 Week 1 

Math Numbers to 1000, Test Wednesday 

Social Studies Black History Month 

Science Extinction and Fossils 

Religion First Eucharist, Lent 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● Ash Wednesday All School Mass February 28 8:15 am 
● March 2 Read Across America Day 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 
 


